
  Fall Conference Chairman’s Bulletin – September, 2024 

 

Posting of Colors 

 

Many people think that posting of colors is very easy and all you do is walk down the aisle and 

put the flag in the holder. There is more to it and in this position, you are in charge of making 

sure that people are doing it the right way for respecting the flag.  When the people that are 

carrying the flags pay attention, the American flag stands straight up and down, you walk up the 

aisle while 6 feet before the flag reaches people, then they put their hand up to address the flag 

and hold it until 6 feet after the flag passes them and they can put their hand down.  Once the 

American flag goes to the Left side of where you are walking so it is seen from the left to write 

like reading a book to the audience.  Then you will Salute the flag and process to speak that 

pledge of allegiance. 
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